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Dear Parents,  

As part of our commitment to providing a broad and enriching curriculum, your son has been studying Spanish 
once a week throughout Year Seven and I hope that he found the lessons rewarding. 

However, we are aware that some pupils have found studying a Modern Foreign Language extremely 
challenging to the point where it becomes a stressful experience which is, of course, not our aim. Therefore, for 
boys who find Spanish just too difficult, we are offering an alternative lesson which will focus on the 
development of a range of skills including literacy, emotional wellbeing, etc. 

For 
could complete the online survey (link below) by Monday, 2nd May 2023. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Penni Kerr 
Deputy Head (Curriculum) 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2uswjlFrrEmJhijmj0JRvh6nLe_HVbhMrYaDFZQL_-JUMDRQQVpYOExRRTZRQ1I5UDI3Mzc3SlhTOC4u

